
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 
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Dear families,  

Thank you to children and families for a great week in school. We are so proud of the 

way the children have stepped up through September. We were all genuinely moved 

to see the whole school together in celebration assembly today, with beautiful 

behaviour and celebrating the achievements of our friends. A true community. 

We would love you to join us on Thursday for the Harvest Assembly at 9.15am. Please 

sign in at the office before heading to the hall. Keep practising the Makaton for our 

Harvest song children, you’re picking it up way quicker than the grown-ups! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=UtbpkthPPBQ 

We have some very exciting events planned over the coming weeks to really enrich 

our history lessons…watch this space! 

Happy weekend from Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events… 

➢ Romans Day in school for Y4 

on Monday. Just come along 

as normal but you’re in for a 

fun day! 

➢ Harvest Festival 9.15am 

Thursday 

➢ Year 3 Cresswell Crags Visit 

16th October…A day in the life 

of a stone age child! 
➢ Emmanuel Bake Off entries 

16th October. Bake sale will be 

held on 17th October! 

 

 

 

An Eye On Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB 91.25% 

Y3AM 95% 

Y4HH 91.29% 

Y5MH 93.21% 

Y5/6RC 88.57% 

Y6LH/MD 97.23% 

Well done to our weekly winners 

Y6LH/MD with extra play to be 

arranged by class teachers. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=UtbpkthPPBQ


 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week! 

Judd from Y3NB For role model behaviour and being settled and calm. I have enjoyed 
eating lunch with you this week as well Judd, a lovely group of 
friends! 

Morgan from Y3NB For always making great choices. You quietly do the right thing and 
this does not go unnoticed by Miss Blackbourn or by me. Well done! 

Logan from Y3AM For always trying super hard in lessons. I noticed this when you read 
to me today Logan. Amazing! 

Ruby from Y3AM For being such a beautiful role model who always goes above and 
beyond. You are fantastic Ruby and we see that every day! 

Priya from Y4HH For always being such an amazing role model. We notice all of your 
qualities Priya, you are fantastic! 

Godswill from Y4HH For being lovely and making everyone feel safe and welcome! 
Godswill, you make Mrs Higson’s and my day with your manners and 
friendliness every day! 

Anushka from Y5MH For trying your best in all lessons. I notice this every time I pass 
though your class Anushka, well done! 

Tommy from Y5MH For super learning all week and self-correcting your work. I would also 
add that you do this with a great big smile, you are amazing Tommy! 

Josh  from Y5/6RC For being an amazing role model and supportive friend to others. I 
notice this day in day out. You are a credit to our school Josh! 
#proudheadofschool 

Rodrigo from Y5/6RC For being the most amazing friend and mentor of others. I feel so 
lucky to have you at our school Rodrigo, well deserved! 

 Laney from Y6LHMD For showing amazing Year 6 role model behaviour! This never goes 
unnoticed Laney, we all really appreciate you! 

Jasper from Y6LHMD For Showing yourself to be a great role model around school. The 
younger children will really look up to you Jasper, thank you and a 
huge well done to you! 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers Ryan, Raquel, 

Anais, Raina, Chloe and Grace. Keep up the good work everyone! 

 

 

 

 

Be Respectful, Be Courageous, Be Safe! 

“And Noah did this. He did everything that God had commanded him” Genesis (6.22) 

 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Charlie in Year 3 who has earned himself a Blue Peter 

Badge! Thank you for bringing this in to share with us all Charlie, it was 

inspiring to hear about your artwork being submitted and recognised in 

this way! 

If you feel inspired to pursue this type of opportunity outside of school, 

you can find out more by following this link… 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/joinin/about-blue-peter-badges 

 
Congratulations and huge 

well done to Bethany in Year 

5 for completing her 

swimming lessons and 

receiving 100m and 200m 

badges. Fantastic news! 

An exciting update 

following last 

week…Ana in 

Year 3 did go on 

to earn her yellow 

belt in kick boxing! 

Well done Ana, 

we are really 

proud of you! 

Wow, what amazing 

news we have of 

Isla in Year 5 who 

has passed her 

British Ice-Skating 

Level One Free and 

British Ice-Skating 

Level 2 Skills! 

Everyone at 

Emmanuel is 

incredibly proud of 

you! 


